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Wiltshire Council 
 

Schools Forum  
       
02 December 2010 
 

 
Report from the Schools Forum SEN Working Group 

 
Purpose of report 

 
1. To report on the meeting of the Schools Forum SEN Working Group held on 

19th November 2010. 
 
Main considerations for School Forum 

 
2. The draft minutes of the meeting are attached at Appendix 1. 
 
3. The SEN working Group makes the following recommendations to Schools 

Forum: 
 
4. Resource Bases – Formula Proposals 

 
It was recommended that the formula proposals for Resource Bases be 
referred to Schools Forum for a decision and that a Head Teacher who had 
been on the working group be invited to the Schools Forum briefing to advise 
on the proposals. 
 

5. Managed Moves across Primary Schools 
 

The group considered a report on managed moves following questions raised 
at the last Schools Forum meeting.  The report is attached as an appendix to 
the minutes of the meeting and outlines the current processed for managed 
moves.  It was recommended that the paper be shared with the SEN 
Committee at Primary Heads Forum and also the Primary Heads Behaviour 
Support Working Group, which meets on 19th January 2011.   

 
Proposal 

 
6. That Schools Forum note the recommendations in paragraphs 4 and 5 

above. 
 
 
Carolyn Godfrey 
Director, Children & Education 

 

 
Report author:  Liz Williams, Head of Finance (DCE) 
Telephone: 01225 713675 
E-mail:  Elizabetha.williams@wiltshire.gov.uk  
 
Background papers 

 
 None 
 
Appendices 

 
Appendix 1 – Draft minutes of the SEN Working Group 


